
 

 

Sunnydown School Council – Minutes of Meetings 

 

Date:  Tuesday 11th February 2020 

Discussions this week: 

 

 A lot of the microphones in the Log Cabin appear to be broken.  Adi offered to research prices 

of some new microphones.  It was also suggested that we should complete an inventory of 

what equipment is in the Log Cabin and what condition it is in. 

 

 New basketball nets required.  Cameron will speak to Mr Wright. 

 

 Could the bell in Forest View be louder?  School are aware of this and it is being looked into. 

 

 School Council noticeboard photos require updating.  Miss Lawson to update photos where 

necessary. 

 

 Mr Wright joined us for the last part of the meeting to discuss the REST strategy.  He showed 

the Council 2 different visuals of a breathing technique that can be used to calm down your 

breathing if you are feeling anxious.  The Council voted on their favourite and this poster will 

be laminated and displayed around school. 

 

 


